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Mr. Whayne Dillehay

Critical Mass Energy Project
P.O. Box 1538

Washington, D.C. 20013

Dear Mr. Dillehay:

We are in receipt of vour letter of September 37, 1980 to my
assistant Mr. J. R. Buchanan requesting certain information per-
taining to contract work which we perform for the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission. Although we appreciate your interest in
our work, please be advised that your request for same falls
under the jurisdiction of the NRC Freedom of Information Office.
Accordingly, your request should be addressed to them. Their
address is as follows:

FOl Office

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS-4210, MNBB

Washington, D.C. 20555

Sincerely yours,

A IE GUA

Wm. B. Cottrell, Director
Nuclear Safety Information Center
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cc: M. J. Raphel, NRC-FOI



